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At The Learning Loft, we are so grateful for the trust you place in us each day to care 
for, nurture, and educate your children. Our families are the heart of our center, and we 
are always striving to create an environment where children can grow, play, and learn in 
joyful and meaningful ways. 
 
We are writing to let you know about an upcoming update to our tuition rates. We have 
not raised tuition in several years, but in order to continue providing the high-quality 
care and exciting opportunities that our children deserve.  The new pricing will go into 
effect on September 1, 2025. 
 
This adjustment will allow us to not only maintain the level of care you expect, but also 
to enhance our program in ways that directly benefit your children. We are budgeting for 
exciting improvements—most notably, a new playground designed for safe and active 
play. In addition, your child’s tuition now includes: 
 

 Stretch & Grow classes (movement and physical enrichment) 
 Music Stars classes (creative music experiences) 
 Seasonal extras such as Santa photos and other special events throughout the 

year 
 
 
These additions come at no extra cost beyond the updated tuition and are part of our 
commitment to providing a well-rounded, joyful experience for every child in our care. 
 
Attached, you’ll find our links to our updated Financial Policy, which outlines the new 
tuition schedule. We kindly ask that you review, sign, and return this document to us by 
September 1st. 
 
We truly appreciate your continued support and partnership. Together, we can make 
The Learning Loft an even more special place for your children to learn and grow. If you 
have any questions about the changes, please don’t hesitate to reach out—we are 
always here to talk with you. 
 
With gratitude, 
The Learning Loft 


